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16th September 2022 

 

 

Year 6 Trip to Woolwich Gurdwara – Thursday 29th September 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Year 6 will be going on a school trip to Woolwich Gurdwara on Thursday 29th 
September as we are learning about this religious place of worship in our Sikhism 
topic in R.E.  

  
There will be 2 sessions on the day: Westminster from 10:00am to 11:00am and 
Blackfriars at 11:00am to 12:00pm.  
 

Westminster will need to meet and register in the hall at 8:50am as we need to 
leave promptly at 9am. Blackfriars will arrive at school as usual and then leave 

school at 10:00am.  
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch so, even if your child usually has 

school meals, please let the school office know by 10am on Wednesday (21st 
September) if you would like the kitchen to supply a packed lunch for your child. If 
you pay for school meals, this can be paid for via My Child At School at a cost of 

£2.59.  
 
When at the Gurdwara, everybody will need to cover their heads. Scarfs are 
allowed and the Gurdwara can provide scarves if anyone forgets to bring their 
own. Hoodies and caps are not allowed.  
 
We would be grateful to any parents who would like to accompany us on this trip. 

Please do inform either Mrs. Dias or Miss Mobbs if you are available.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mrs Dias & Miss Mobbs 
 

 


